
20/06/2020 

MR Mark Davis 
16 / 63 - 67 Pavilion ST 
Queenscliff NSW 2096 
sportscrazy@optusnet.com.au 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

Re: DA 2020/0514
We are writing to express our enthusiastic support for the above DA lodged by Manly Boatshed 
and the Treharne Family.
My wife and I are both retired local residents. We store our six metre surf skis in Manly 
Boatshed's current storage facility and have done so for the past three years.
We paddle five days out of seven and having the convenience of being able to store our skis 
that close to the water, with no need to load and transport them by car makes pursuing our 
"healthy" hobbie so much easier.
The proposed improvements outlined in the DA to simplify access and upgrade amenities will 
encourage more users to enjoy the natural beauty of our harbour, particularly retirees like us 
and families.
Manly Boatshed is a family business that promotes a friendly, inclusive community 
atmosphere. Businesses with this ethos are rare and should be encouraged as the ripple effect 
they create through the local community is both positive and far reaching.
We are more than happy to be contacted personally should you require any additional 
comment.
Mark & Yvonne Davis 

Sent: 20/06/2020 5:43:10 PM
Subject: Online Submission


